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March 18, 2021 
 
 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on March 18, 2021. The 

team members addressed: 

• COVID 19 update 

• Updated a job description 

• Continued discussions on Article 10 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
April 29 & 30, 2021. 
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